
To Whom it May Concern,  

 

My name is Molly Beard and I live in Portland, Oregon.  

 

I am writing today to urge you to support the National Popular Vote HB 2927 and NOT the 

referendum SB 1512. 

 

The referendum is problematic and disturbing on many levels: outside money that would likely 

sink this measure, and the fact that it is already the clear responsibility of our state legislature to 

enact these electoral college changes (Constitution Article II, Section I). 

 

Please do your jobs well, not rushed, please respect the desire of the people to have one person 

one vote.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Molly Beard  

 


